
From: Gerry Crawford
To: Wendy Van Keulen
Subject: Scorpion Resturant att. Wendy
Date: May 3, 2021 6:44:04 PM

    Dear council me and my wife have owned the resturant for 23 years. The last year has been very difficult with
Covid restrictions. We have done our best to push through
And now there is  another alarming problem. The chip wagon that is setting up at Walker and Cannal st.  The chip
wagon is less than 60 meters from the resturant. With all the restrictions with Covid  30 percent of food and bars
have been closing there doors and we are afraid that with a loss of income due to such close completion that
Scorpion Resturant will be a mother loss. Please consider this letter before you go forward passing the Chip Wagon.
Thank You for your time.
        
                 Yours truly.    Karen Matthie
                                         Gerry Crawford.          Scorpions
  
Wendy could you please confirm you received this letter.

Sent from my iPad
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